Hello,

| strongly oppose HB 2555.

This river is heavily used by these wake boats you're trying to ban, so forcing them off of the river will just over crowd other
waterways making them unsafe. The majority of the boaters on the Willamette River are safe and responsible. Instead of making
more rules we should be focusing on education and enforcement of the existing rules.

There is also zero empirical evidence that directly links erosion on the banks or damage to docks to wake boats.

Thank you for your time and consideration.



